
CELERATING MARY’S YES – PROMOTIONAL MATERIALS 

 

Sample Bulletin Announcements 

CELEBRATING MARY’S YES!!! 

On Wednesday, March 25th, the Archdiocese of Philadelphia will join 

together to pray a Rosary for vocations, learn how to support and promote 

vocations, and ask for the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary on her 

Feast Day!  This includes YOU!  All are invited to gather at one of seven 

locations for this simultaneous prayer and discussion (Archbishop Ryan 

HS, Bishop Shanahan HS, Cardinal O’Hara HS, Cathedral Basilica of SS 

Peter & Paul, Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa, Pope John Paul II HS, St. Raymond of Penafort 

Parish).   

Doors open at 6:30 PM and the evening begins at 7:00 PM.  To learn more about this initiative, contact 

the Vocation Office for the Diocesan Priesthood at 610-667-5778 or visit HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally 

 

CELEBRATING MARY’S YES!!! 

Gather with fellow Catholics for a Rosary Rally at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, March 25th!  

All are invited to gather at one of seven locations (Archbishop Ryan HS, Bishop 

Shanahan HS, Cardinal O’Hara HS, Cathedral Basilica of SS Peter & Paul, Shrine of Our 

Lady of Czestochowa, Pope John Paul II HS, St. Raymond of Penafort Parish) for this 

simultaneous prayer and discussion of a new initiative to promote and support 

vocations!  Be a part of the culture of vocations in the Archdiocese of Philadelphia! 

Doors open at 6:30 PM and the evening begins a 7:00 PM.  To learn more about this initiative, contact 

the Vocation Office for the Diocesan Priesthood at 610-667-5778 or visit HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally 

 

Sample Pulpit or Website Announcements 

As we celebrate the Solemnity of the Annunciation of The Lord, join Catholics throughout the 

Archdiocese for a Rosary Rally and CELEBRATE MARY’S YES!!!  All are invited to gather at (insert the 

one that is closest to your location) or one of the other locations throughout the Archdiocese at 

7:00 PM on March 25th to join virtually with the Seminarians as they pray the Rosary.  Following the 

Rosary, Fr. DeLacy will unfold a new initiative in the Archdiocese designed to foster vocations.  To learn 

more, contact the Vocation Office for the Diocesan Priesthood at 610-667-5778 or visit 

HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally.   

 

CELEBRATE MARY’S YES!  On the Solemnity of the Annunciation of The Lord (March 25th), Catholics 

throughout the Archdiocese are invited to be part of the Culture of Vocations by participating in a 

ROSARY RALLY!!  Seven locations throughout the Archdiocese will simultaneously pray the rosary and 

participate in a discussion on a new vocation initiative with Serra International.  On the Feast of her 

profound YES, we will honor Our Blessed Mother and ask for her intercession as we pray for vocations!  

https://heedthecall.org/RosaryRally
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Doors open at 6:30 PM and the evening begins at 7:00 PM.   To learn more, contact the Vocation Office 

for the Diocesan Priesthood at 610-667-5778 or visit HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally.   

 

Sample Social Media Blurbs – For use with social media images: 

Facebook / Instagram:  

Come and CELEBRATE MARY’S YES at one of seven locations throughout the Archdiocese at 7 PM on 

March 25, 2020!  Join the Seminarians in praying the Rosary and then listen to a presentation from Fr. 

Stephen DeLacy, Vocation Director, as he unfolds a new initiative in the Archdiocese designed to foster 

vocations.  To learn more, contact the Vocation Office for the Diocesan Priesthood at 610-667-5778 or 

visit HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally.   

Honor Our Blessed Mother on the Feast of her profound YES!  Gather with fellow Catholics on March 

25th and CELEBRATE MARY’S YES at one of seven locations in the Archdiocese of Philadelphia!  At 

7 PM, join the Seminarians from St. Charles Borromeo Seminary in praying the Rosary and then hear 

about a new initiative designed to foster vocations.  To learn more, contact the Vocation Office for the 

Diocesan Priesthood at 610-667-5778 or visit HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally.   

Twitter: 

On March 25th, come out and CELEBRATE MARY’S YES at one of seven locations in @ArchPhilly!  At 7 

PM, join the @StCharlesSem Seminarians in praying the #Rosary and then hear about a new initiative 

designed to foster #vocations.  HeedTheCall.org/RosaryRally.  @CatholicPhilly  (Tag the following in 

the photo:  @ARHS; @Bishop_Shanahan, @cardinalohara, @OLCZShrine, @PopeJohnPaul2HS, 

@CathedralPhila 
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